
Letter of Introduction to GSI: By the start of your first section meeting 
during the week starting January 25, please write a 250-word essay--a “letter 
of introduction”--to your GSI.  

Provide your preferred name (and set your preferred name in BearFacts: 
<http://registrar.berkeley.edu/preferred-name.html>). 

Include your email, and attach a picture.  

In this letter, discuss: 

 • the reasons why you are choosing to spend 3% of your scarce college 
curriculum time taking this course this year, 

 • what you hope to learn from this course, 
 • what you hope to do in the future as a result of this course, and 
 • whatever else about yourself that you would like to share with your 

GSI.
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